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TO:             The Board of Education 

 

FROM:       Sheryl Marinier 

 

SUBJECT:  2020-2021 Out-of-State and/or Overnight Field Trips 

 

DATE:        June 16, 2020 

 

 

 

The Board of Education annually approves the out-of-state and/or overnight field trips as defined by the 

individual schools. The list of identified trips for the 2020-21 school year will be shared with the board for 

approval during the July 14, 2020 board meeting. The motion for approval will take into consideration any 

limitations that are put in place due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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